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It is with great sadness that I share with you that due to the

Government Requirement of 25 to a group for meeting, the

January Conference Renaissance Portsmouth-Norfolk

Waterfront Hotel has been cancelled by the VFW.   There will

be a Council of Administration Meeting on Saturday January

9, 2021 for Council members and specific guests only in

Person at Post# 9808.   The meeting will be open to every

member to attend by Zoom, we encourage and hope that all

that can attend, will!  We will proceed with the election as

planned for a new Conductress and Guard. Council Members

will be voting on the positions, please get with your District

Presidents with your views on candidates.

Information for the Zoom meeting will be provided in

January closer to meeting date and will be posted on

website as well. You can login via a computer or dial in by

phone.  We truly hope you will participate in the conference.  

It is unfortunate that COVID has interrupted us meeting in

person, but our hopes are that we do not allow this to

prevent this from preventing us all from coming together as

an organization for one day and celebrate ourselves and

what we represent and strive to commit ourselves to every

day…Serving our veterans and their (our) families! 

I hope to see you on January 9th!
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Dear Members,

Respectfully,

Maggie Myers

Department President


